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The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh 

July 22, 2021 

 

Riverside Drive Pathway 

Project Update 

Town of Tecumseh 

 

Dear Property Owner/Resident: 

 

The Council of The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh, at its regular meeting held Tuesday, June 22, 

2021, considered Report No. PWES-2021-29 Riverside Drive Trail Final Review and Recommendations. At 

this meeting, Tecumseh Council passed the following resolution:  

 

“That the recommendation from the Town’s Consultants, Bezaire Partners and Dillon Consulting 

Limited, to proceed with the installation of a recreational multi-use trail on the south side of 

Riverside Drive from the Tecumseh-Windsor border to Manning Road be adopted; 

 

And that the Riverside Drive Trail project proceed to the detailed design stage and in accordance 

with the recommendations from the Town’s Consultants and that the detailed design be reported 

back to Council.” 

 

Per the above recommendations, Dillon Consulting Limited (Dillon) and Bezaire Partners-Urban 

Planners, Land Architects (Bezaire) will commence the detailed design of a 2.4m – 3.0m wide asphalt, in-

boulevard multi-use pathway along the south side of Riverside Drive between the Tecumseh-Windsor 

border and Manning Road.  

 

As part of the detailed design, a legal survey will be completed in the coming months. Additional 

preliminary works, such as exploratory digs and general site reconnaissance are expected and will likely 

commence within this time period. 

 

Once the detailed design has been submitted to the Town and any applicable regulatory agencies for 

review, the design will be reported back to Council for information in accordance with the 

recommendations from the June 22, 2021 meeting. 

 

The Town of Tecumseh is committed to its continued communication with landowners and residents 

throughout the duration of this project. Landowners who have landscaping, fencing, or decorative 

features within the public right-of-way, which may be impacted by the proposed pathway, will receive 

further correspondence as the project continues. 
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If you have any questions, please contact one of the following: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We truly appreciate your patience and cooperation. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Cameron Hedges, 

Town of Tecumseh 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cc: Dean Rice, Dillon Consulting Limited 

 Andrea Winter, Dillon Consulting Limited 

 Phil Bartnik, Town of Tecumseh 

Town of Tecumseh 

 

Cameron Hedges 

Project Coordinator 

519-735-2184 Ext. 128 

 

Dillon Consulting Limited 

 

Dean Rice 

Project Engineer 

519-948-5000 Ext. 3249 

 

Dillon Consulting Limited 

 

Andrea Winter 

Project Manager 

519-354-7868 Ext. 3331 


